
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/27/2017 3:49:48 PM
Subject: Fw: did y'all get this?

​Let's try printing a thank you card with his signature and see how that looks. Just mock one up that we can 
look at tomorrow. Thanks


From: Kevin L. Bryant
 
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2017 9:04 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill; Danny Varat
 
Subject: did y'all get this? 
 
LC 2017.02.02.kb when we get new stationary, send thank you letter to: the following wrote a handwritten 
congratulatory letter:
Mr. & Mrs. Chris Peardon, 211 Oak Knoll Terrace, Anderson SC 29625
Mrs. Mickey White, 2610 Kensington Ct., Anderson SC 29621
Mrs. Avanelle Howard, 1304 Kimberly Rd., Anderson SC 29621
Miss. Zadie Vermelle Williams, PO Box 463, Anderson SC 29622
Mr. Glenn Robertson, 107 Grand Oak Circle, Pendleton, SC 29670 (add “we’ve requested again to the County 
Transportation Committee and DOT for the short section of Micasa Drive in Pendleton. Also cc him on this request
 
Send a letter to: DOT (Ben Davis) and Anderson County Transportation committee a request to repair Micasa Drive in 
Pendleton. There’s a short section that was added for access to Grand Oak Circle. There’s over ## homes in that 
neighborhood that must travel over this section that’s in desperate need of repair. This 150 yard section is not owned 
by the DOT...cc Mr. Robertson, Councilman Scott Ward, and the town of Pendleton.
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